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,
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ATTENTION: Document Control Desk ;

1

I SUBJECT: Calvert Cliffs Nuclear Power Plant >

[. Unit Nos.1 & 2; Docket Nos. 50-317 & 50-318 |
Reply to Notices of Violation (Inspection Report Nos. 50-317/89-12;

,

50-318/89-12) i

REFERENCES: (n) Letter from Mr. J. P. Durr (NRC) to Mr. G. C. Creel (BG&E),
dated June 16, 1989, same subject I

(b) Letter from Mr. G. C. Creel (BG&E) to Document Control Desk |
(NRC), dated July 27, 1989, same subject j

l

(c) Teleconference between Mr. G. L. Bell (BGAE) and Mr. J. E. Beall
(NRC) on January 2,1990, Corrective Action Extension

Gentlemen:

In response to a Notice of Violation issued June 16,1989 (Reference a), BG&E agreed to
take several corrective actions with respect to our Motor Operated Valve (MOV)

'

rnaintenance program. As part of the corrective actions, we agreed to revise our
preventive maintenance procedures for Bulletin 85-03 MOVs by December 31, 1989
(Reference b). We did not meet this schedule because the MOV Project Manager did not
effectively resolve impediments to the procedure revisions,

! - Both Units have remained shutdown since the MOV inspection and have not entered into
! a mode where the identified MOVs are required to be OPERABLE. Also, preventive ,

maintenance (PM) for these valves is not scheduled until the end of January. We will
complete the maintenance procedure revisions by January 15, 1990. In addition, we will
not perform any Bulletin MOV PM until the procedures are revised,

i

i

| We informed Mr. J. E. Beall, our acting Senior Resident inspector, January 2, 1990,

I that we would not meet our schedule for this corrective action (Reference c).

PD$Ajf00K050003175 900105 $0I
Q r

PDC I t



a:
>

, _,.,
'

Document Control Desk
January 5,1990-

' Page 2

!

Should you have any further questions regarding this matter, we will be pleased to
discuss them with you.

Very truly yours,

i

/- -

GCC/GLB/db
;

cc: D. A. Brune Esquire
J. E. Silberg, Esquire
R: A.Capra, NRC
S. A.McNeil,NRC
W. T. Russell, NRC
J. E. Beall, NRC
T. Magette, DNR ~
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